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External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!
Dr Mr. Barnes,
 
Our household is in receipt of the subject application to abandon the West side of 68th St on the
east perimeter of 6750 East Exeter referenced by the number above.
 
My wife and I object to the abandonment of the Right of Way as described in the subject application.
 
68th St has become a major north/south thoroughfare  between Camelback and Indian School Roads

and the traffic has become horrific. We are in desperate need of a sidewalk on the west side of 68th

St from the Village of Pavoreal to the newly renovated Canal and bridge. We believe that the Right of
Way should not be vacated  because it will compromise future development of the sidewalk and
streetscape already under review. We feel that this application will either impede or add unneeded
costs to the desperately needed sidewalk.
 

The lack of a sidewalk on this section of the highly traveled 68th St is abominable! We thought
increased walkability was a crucial part of urban life here on the outskirts of Old Town Scottsdale.
 
Once again, we object strongly to the subject application.
 
Yours sincerely,
John and Debbie  Mulholland
6711 E Camelback Rd #35
Scottsdale, AZ 85251
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